From: registrar

Sent: August-25-17 12:07 PM
To: Zulma DeBonis

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 12:46 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Commen_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Gary Clinker

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Delivery charges are out of control at Hydro One. Every year they increase at a rate far higher than inflation. The OEB
has been letting them off too easy by allowing these rate increases to continue. Their customers have no choice but to
pay it since they have a monopoly. It is time to force Hydro One to get their costs under control instead of allowing
exorbitant price increases year after year. Hydro One needs to seriously look at their operating costs including wages
and benefits of all employees and executives and operate more efficiently.

-- Attachment --





